

1945-2025

${\bf Mary field\ College\ Celebrates\ 80\ Years:\ Call\ for\ Submissions\ for\ Anniversary\ Book}$

Share your stories and photographs to help chronicle our school's legacy!

Warm greetings to all our Maryfield family,

As Maryfield College Drumcondra marks a remarkable 80 years, we are excited to announce the creation of a new commemorative book.

Through stories and anecdotes, highlighting the people, milestones and moments that have shaped our vibrant community, the publication will reflect on Maryfield's enduring influence on generations of students and its unique place within the community of North Dublin. .

We invite all past and present students, staff, and members of the Maryfield community to contribute their memories, personal stories, and photographs. Whether it's a cherished anecdote, a memorable event, or a photo that captures life at Maryfield, your submission can help bring our shared history to life. Selected entries will be featured in the book, ensuring your voice is part of our collective story.

Please note: Submissions should be no more than 300 words.

Please send your submissions and accompanying photographs to the school via the dedicated email address: mfc80@maryfieldcollege.ie, or through the school website's submission portal using this MS Forms link below. If you would prefer to post your submission in writing you may also do that and send for attention of Ms Rebecca Carroll.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=MZldr-TRKEqp_XU1nvmKtCZfURrX5cxArq7ITTlZN_tUMk4xWFpYSEs1TzFCQjU5Mkc5TzFBVlczQy4u

Contact details should be included with your submission; these will be used solely for communication purposes related to the anniversary book.

Disclaimer: By submitting material, you acknowledge that your content may be used in any capacity by the editor for inclusion in the anniversary publication or related media. All submissions may be fact checked and the editor reserves the right to make the final decision on which materials are published. All information provided will be handled in accordance with GDPR and the school's privacy policy. We welcome all contributions that reflect the diversity, spirit, and journey of Maryfield College.

Join us in celebrating 80 years of Maryfield College by helping us preserve and share the stories that make our school extraordinary. We look forward to receiving your contributions!

Please submit by Wednesday, November 5th 2025.

Warm regards,

Rebecca Carroll – Principal

Claire Remond – Commemorative Book Project Lead